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Kaua‘i police seek help finding missing 17-year-old female 
 

LĪHU‘E – The Kaua‘i Police Department (KPD) is asking for the public’s help in locating a missing 

juvenile runaway. 

Summer Lee Estacio, age 17, of Līhuʿe, was reported missing on Tuesday around 11 a.m. The last 

time she was seen was on Monday walking toward Kalena Park in Līhuʿe around 4 p.m. She was last seen 

wearing blue slacks, a blue hooded jacket, and white tennis shoes. 

Estacio is 5 feet 4 inches tall and weighs approximately 110 pounds. She has brown eyes and 

brown hair.  

She is known to frequent the island’s skateparks, as well as the Līhuʿe and Hanapēpē areas. 

Anyone with information about Estacio’s whereabouts on Kaua‘i is urged to call KPD Dispatch at 

241-1711. To make an anonymous tip, please visit Crime Stoppers Kauaʿi at www.cskauai.org. 
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